Town of Antrim Board of Selectmen

Minutes of the March 27, 1995 meeting.

Selectmen present were: Paula Kulpinski, Tom Davis and Peter Moore.

Also present was Phil Dwight and Bill Weston.

Mr. Weston informed the Board of his intentions of improving access to one of his lots near Willard Pond. He indicated he would be trucking a minimum amount of gravel from his own land. He also indicated Park Construction might be purchasing gravel from the same area. If so, that company would obtain the necessary permits.

Minutes of the Meeting of March 20 were approved.

The Board reviewed the fee for the building permit for Mr. Nastasi and established the areas to be charged for. Phil is to obtain building permit schedules from area towns.

Mike Beauchamp's request to be paid for time at a seminar in June was approved to be reimbursed at the normal fireman's rate.

Mrs. Lee's conversation with each of the Selectmen about their property on Old Pound Road was discussed. Paula will call Mrs. Lee and indicate that Bob Varnum will attempt to correct the water run off situation.

The Board noted the appointment on Monday April 3 for Mr. MacArthur to visit the Maharishi School to start the reassessment process.

The following were approved and signed:

MS-2 Statement of Appropriation

Current Use Application in the name of Stanley C. Olsen

Elderly Exemption in the name of Rollin Johnston

Veteran's Exemption in the name of Thomas Cronin.

The Board decided to not request a second bid on the Property /Liability Insurance.

The letter for Laidlaw Transit was noted.

Tom will call Waste Management about their notice of a 50% rate increase in the "per haul" rate for the glass container.

Antrim Board of Selectmen

March 27, 1995

It was agreed that Bart Meyer would be asked to draft a letter to Bennington Selectmen about the Davy Settlement.

Mr. Meyer's letter regarding the Whiting case was noted.

Peter reported the he had talked to Jonas Taub about the possibility of Mental Health services opening a satellite office in Antrim. He will report back to the Board.

Peter also indicated he will review the recycling policy of A.R.T.S. with Doug Tatro.

Appointment for the Z.B.A. were discussed. It was decided to see if members whose terms are expiring are interested in being reappointed.

With regard to Parks and Recreation Paula agreed that she would draft a "mission" statement for the group. The Board will think about possible individuals to ask to be on that Board.

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 p.m.

Respectfully submitted, Philip T. Dwight

Aiken House

Nina Harding	Iz Nichols
63 Pleasant St	/ X
Antem	Antem
Dick Winslow	Brian Sowich
129 Smith Road when	V Drugger Sawich
Antem Dub	
	Hotum
Pan Baglee 262 Pleasant St	Lyman Gilmore
262 Pleasant St	28 Highland Ave
Antum	Antrum
	33 (3.80)
Chris Fleischer	Connie Kiewin
15 Stacketh Pow	103 Ob Parad Rd
	Antem
Bennington, N14	TWO MAY
Dand Huelin	Jan Mac Lachlan
PO BOX 312	58 010 Pound Pd
Joffrey, NIX 03450	Anl.
1 1013 05350	MAM
Carola Webber	Martha Pinello
(CH Buy Da)	318 Smith Road
Antum	Antum
$M \rightarrow Q$)
My Durght 10 Box 217 Cartur	P.11 2:
10 Box 217	Buth Zwiener
- Outlin	5 Myrotle 57
Chron	\wedge) \cdot